AAUW CANDIDATE FORUM
OFFICIAL AGENDA
March 18, 2016

Location & Time
The Episcopal Church
221 S. 4th Street
6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
1. AAUW Sponsored Candidate Forum
The American Association of University of Women (AAUW) is conducting a Lake Wales
Public Candidate Forum on Friday, March 18, 2016 at The Episcopal Church on 221 S.
4th Street at 6:00 p.m. This notice is posted for Sunshine Law purposes because two
City of Lake Wales City Commissioners that are incumbents in the April 5, 2016 City
Election are participating in the Candidate Forum.

Documents: FORUM FLYER.PDF


http://www.cityoflakewales.com/ffb4ba8f-0ee1-4a58-b5b9-3409bc008fbb

THE AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY WOMEN
PRESENTS

A LAKE WALES PUBLIC CANDIDATE FORUM
FEATURING THE 2016 CANDIDATES FOR CITY COMMISSION

All Lake Wales City voters are invited to learn more about the
candidates for the following 2 city commission seats:

District 122, Seat 3 : The candidates are Ed Bowlin and

Terrye Howell (incumbent)

District 28 , Seat 5: The candidates are Robin Gibson,

Christopher Lutton (incumbent), and Robert Wood

DATE: Friday, March 18, 2016
MEETING PLACE: The Episcopal Church at 221 So. 4% Street
TIME: 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Please join the AAUW membership to hear our candidates give overviews of their
backgrounds and platforms as well as their position on the pending amendment on
the Charter Amendment Fire Assessment Fees. The candidates will answer several
questions and the public will be allowed to ask questions. This is your opportunity
gain the needed information to decide who to vote for---or just to learn more about
the Lake Wales election which will take place on April 5t.

If you have questions, call Charlene Bennett at 863.676.9231 or email at
charleneben@earthlink.net.






